
Physical therapy has 
helped me, and I can 
help others.

The Department of Health’s Board of Physical Therapy is 
looking for a member of the public – patients like you – to 
serve on the board.

We are looking for your input to help other Washingtonians 
get safe, quality physical therapy.

Your advice can help determine:
• Rules and standards for care
• Education and examinations for a provider’s license
• Other important topics

You’ll participate in six board meetings per year. Join us if you are not or 
have not been a member of any other licensing board, a licensee of any 
health occupation board, and are not an employee of any health facility. 

Please submit your application to the Governor online:
governor.wa.gov/boards-commissions/apply-serve
 

Allyson McIver
Program Manager
Board of Physical Therapy 
physical.therapy@doh.wa.gov 
360-236-2878

To request this document in another format, call 1-800-525-0127. Deaf or hard of hearing 
customers, please call 711 (Washington Relay) or email doh.information@doh.wa.gov.


